
‭Hunters Glen January News‬

‭Dear Hunters Glen Families,‬

‭January has just shown us that Winter is upon us!  As a reminder, we try to go outside most‬
‭days when the temperature is above 20 degrees.  Please ensure your child is wearing a warm‬
‭coat and any other appropriate clothing for being outside.‬

‭Grade Cards‬
‭Grades for students are currently being finalized and will be released to parents via the Parent‬
‭Portal/Infinite Campus on January 17th, at 4:00 PM.  As a reminder, all Elementary Schools in‬
‭Adams 12 use standards based grading.  This means, even though we have another full‬
‭semester, teachers are grading based on‬‭end of year‬‭mastery.‬ ‭Most concepts are taught‬
‭again and have additional learning added during the second semester.  For 1st semester‬
‭grades, if your child receives a ‘2’, that means they are progressing towards end of year‬
‭mastery, but they didn’t earn a ‘3’ because there is more instruction that will occur.  So, for 1st‬
‭semester report cards, a grade of 2, 3, or 4 means your child is progressing.  We will have our‬
‭second semester conferences on Tuesday, February 11th and Thursday, February 13th for you‬
‭to receive additional information about your child’s progress.‬

‭Bear Den Resource Closet‬
‭A reminder to all families that Hunters Glen has a resource closet available to all Hunters Glen‬
‭Families in need.  We have food, clothing (including winter gear), diapers, and other hygiene‬
‭items available for families who need assistance.  If you need assistance please contact Mrs.‬
‭Carlson at 720-972-5446 or sco025583@adams12.org.‬

‭Attendance‬
‭As we begin the second semester, I wanted to take a moment to remind you of our district's‬
‭attendance policy.‬

‭Parents may excuse up to five (5) absences per semester without any documentation. However,‬
‭any absences beyond the five (5) will be considered unexcused unless proper documentation is‬
‭provided.‬

‭This means that each student may have up to 5 more absences excused this semester as long‬
‭as the absence is communicated by calling the school attendance line or main office. Thank you‬
‭for your continued support in ensuring our students' success. Please feel free to reach out to‬
‭Mrs. Brandi or Mrs. Reilly if you have any questions.‬
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‭Link to Hunters Glen Calendar:‬‭This link takes you‬‭to the HGE Calendar on our school website,‬
‭which has all of our events and clubs for the month.‬

‭Link to HGE Co-Curricular List‬‭-‬‭To help families‬‭and students decide what clubs to participate‬
‭in, we have made a list of all student clubs and the dates we anticipate offering them.  Please‬
‭note that this list will update as more clubs are approved.  Please click on the heading of this‬
‭section above to access the list.‬

‭Link to PTO Website‬
‭The next PTO meeting is today - Wednesday, January 8th.  We hope to see you there!‬

‭Thank you to those families who supported our last Spirit Night at Your Pie.  Our next‬
‭Spirit Night is scheduled for Monday, January 13th at Skate City!  The event is from 6-8.‬
‭Please see the flyer that will be sent home soon and additional information on‬
‭ClassDojo!‬
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